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Monday, October 20, 2014, is the deadline for San Bernardino County residents to register to 
vote in the 2014 Statewide General Election. Citizens can go to www.sbcountyelections.com to 
register online, or they can use a new application on the website to verify their registration 
status.  The new application, called My Elections (M.E.) Gateway, provides voters with 
personalized election information.  
 
In the M.E. Gateway, registered voters can access election information such as their registration 
status, polling place location, voting districts, and other personalized election information. “We 
are very excited to offer this new application to San Bernardino County voters,” said Michael 
Scarpello, Registrar of Voters. “We designed the M.E. Gateway to be easy to use and to provide 
registered voters with all of their election information in one convenient location so that they 
don’t have to hunt for their information on our regular website.” 
 
Residents can also register to vote on paper registration forms that can be found at locations 
throughout San Bernardino County such as post offices, city clerks’ offices, and the Department 
of Motor Vehicles. A full list is available on the Elections Office website. 
 
For more information about My Elections Gateway, visit the Elections Office website, 
www.sbcountyelections.com, or call (909) 387-8300. 
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